From: Fernandez, Alex

To: Cardillo, Lilia; Granado, Rafael; Salinas, Monica
Subject: Fwd: Curfew 2024
Date: Thursday, March 23, 2023 5:28:55 PM

Please add the below email to the supplemental materials for ROAD.

Alex Fernandez, Commissioner
City of Miami Beach

Sent from my iPhone

From: Joel Stedman <joelsted@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 5:21:11 PM
To: Fernandez, Alex <Alex@miamibeachfl.gov>
Subject: Curfew 2024

Dear Commissioner Alex Fernandez,

| would support a curfew to be placed on the third weekend of March, Friday and
Saturday 2024. This will allow us to plan accordingly in advance.
Sincerely,

Joel Stedman
Twist South Beach
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